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Assistant Head's Hello, 
 
It has been great to welcome everyone back after the half term break.  
Many thanks to those of you that supported our PTA raffle, the hampers looked absolutely 
amazing. I have been lucky to see some 'gold star' work this week in lots of our classes. This has 
ranged from amazing maths to great vocabulary choices and expressive artwork.  
Year 3 had a fabulous time at Wheal Martin and we are excited to see their creative writing.  
Don't forget to sign up for parents evening on the week beginning the 27th March.  
Enjoy the weekend 
 
Kate Webber 
 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Amelie for amazing sentence writing this week. 

  Eliot for taking pride in your handwriting. 

CHERRY Wilfred for super participation and perseverance in Maths. 

  Bethany for participation and pride in RWI. 

 

OAK  Mitch for passion in learning, especially Maths. 

  George for all 5ps—what a star!  

 

BEECH Beech Class for showing all of the 5ps on our trip and demonstrating what inquisitive  

  learners they all are . 

WILLOW Amelia for fabulous progress with her times tables and scoring her first 25/25. 

  Sunny for fabulous progress with his daily handwriting and reading targets. 

 

MAPLE  Katy for amazing passion and effort for learning in all lessons. 

  Xander for great participation in his lessons this week. 

 

CONKERS Leon for showing pride and passion when producing such beautiful detailed drawings. 

  Jayden for working so hard and for showing so much passion and perseverance in Maths. 
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The next PTA meeting will be at 2pm on Friday 3rd March in the school library—all welcome. 

Beech Class had a great day at Wheal Martyn this week. The trip was 

filled with gathering vocabulary, becoming a chiffchaff, exploring the 

clay mines and writing creatively. 

The trip was supported by Cornwall Heritage, who were able to supply 

a grant to cover the transport costs to and from Wheal Martyn. 
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World Book Day will soon be upon us and we wanted to share our 

plans with you.  

We would like the children to come to school on 2nd March as their 

favourite book character along with the book that has inspired the  

costume OR in their pyjamas with their favourite bedtime read.  

There will be an opportunity during the day for the children to share 

their books and we can't wait to see which titles and authors they have 

been inspired by. 
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